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The Reto Pock Tirves
Tinees Syuare

Merch 7, 1930

Dear Mr. de Laszlo:
I am glad to receive your letter of February 19, It
was & pleasure to welcome Paul to the United States.

1 shall be happy to have the reproduction of your
portrait of Marshall Lyautey about which there has been much
favorable comment.

Comte de Noailles presented your letter of September 29.
I was glad to meet him and asked him to tell ou; Sunday Editor of
his studies of gless manufacturing in the United States.

I am leaving 6n March 15th for a few weeks vacation in
Celifornia. I am enclosing my itinerary.

Upon my return to New York I shall enticipate seeing you
in the United States with much pleasure.

With regards to Madame de Laszlo,

Always sincerely yours,
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Phillip A. de Laszlo, Esq.,
" 3 Fitzjohn's Avenue,
London, England.
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